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The Osborn Aquatic Center in Corvallis has been a critical recreation hub for the 

state of Oregon for several years. Funding to support repair to so that the pool can 

reopen would be a benefit to the entire state since it homes one of the few 

competitive indoor 50 meter pools in the State. Its closure has had an economic 

effect and detrimental impact that trickles to all communities and impacts our youth. 

Please support funding recreation facilities in Oregon! 


